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Winter is here 

Winter is upon us, definitely noticing the cooler mornings and 

evenings. Our team has been busy with cow races, helping the 

farmers get ready for the next season and calving ahead. Our 

line haul trucks have been carting potatoes, keeping chip and 

dip going in your households for the winter months.  

Stay warm out there, spring will be here before we know it! 

 

Team work event 

This year we celebrate 

Janelle and Brian being 

sole owners of SBH for 10 

years. We celebrated as a 

team this month by going 

out for dinner and go 

karting. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Teams racing at X Karts, 

our podium finishers! 

From left Regan, Troy, 

Bucko, Aaron, Brian and 

Barney 
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   HARD AT WORK 

 

 

 

 

 

 

             

              

  

   

    

 

What’s on in 

our local 

community? 

- Matariki Celebrations 
Friday 28th June – Te Maire Park, 10am-3pm, Entry is free 

- Checkboard Lounge (AUS) Blues Tour 
Friday 5th July – Firebird Café Levin 7:30pm, $15 door sales available 

- Shannon Rugby Club,  SBH are proud sponsors of Shannon Rugby Club 
Upcoming home fixtures: 
06/07/2024 – Shannon vs COB 1:00pm & 2:45pm 

- Annual Winter Booksale – Levin Library 
08/07/2024 to 12/07/2024 9am to 5pm 
 

 

“No winter lasts 

forever; no spring 

skips its turn.” 

Hal Borland 

Our team hard at work. Did you 

know we have a digger, grader and 

roller? We can complete that whole 

cow race job for you. No job too 

small. Touch base for more 

information 

 

- Look out for shaded areas caused by high banks and tall trees 

where roads freeze sooner and ice may not thaw during the day. 

- Bridges could also stay slippery longer than other road surfaces, 

so slow down when crossing. 

- Frost is more severe at daybreak so be prepared for this after it 

becomes light. While it may not be frosty at 6am, it could be an 

hour or two later.      NZTA, May 2017 

 

 

Safer Winter Driving 

How to spot ice and snow on the 

roads 

 


